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There have been no problems of any significance since the Fall 2013 report.

The file for the printed ballot has been sent to the printer, along with the list of US judges and their 
addresses. One change this year is going to be having the printer send a copy of the label print file back
to me for checking before mailing out the ballots. This may help us figure out why so many judges 
(mostly, but not entirely wives of other judges) failed to get ballots the last two years.

The software for on-line voting is almost ready for setting up on the server and testing. The windowing 
and database routines have been updated to the latest versions, and a “Submit” button has been added 
to the main window (rather than just being hidden in a menu, which is where it was requested to be put 
by the Awards Chair when the routines were being written).

Up-to-date status will be presented at the meeting.

Gerry Snyder
Awards Chair


